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N.C. CARTER, ph.D., PEng.

Consulting Geologist 1410 Wende Road
Victoria, B.C. V8P 3T5
(604) 477-0419

June 13,1988

Mr. Brian Good, P.Eng.

Inspector of Mines and Resident Engineer
Ministry of Energy Mines and Petroleum Resources
Bag 5000

Smithers,B.C.
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Dear Brian:

Re: Multinational Mining Inc. Joint Venture
1988 Proposed Work Program

I enclose a slightly better scale topographic map showing
areas proposed for the 1988 exploration program. It is our
intention to have a better base map prevared of the western property
area during 1988.

The initial drilling, scheduled to get underway about June 25,
will consist of about 600 - 700 metres from 3 or 4 sites on the
B Zone, within the area already disturbed. Additional drilling in
August will include some holes on the North Quartz Zone which
already has road access to it as noted on the enclosed map.

The proposed new road will access C Vein from a point west
of the camp. Length of this road should be less than 1 km. C Vein
was tested from one helicopter supported site in 1981 and future
work here will depend on surface surveys to be conducted in Julyv.

Trenching is scheduled for an area adjaceﬁt to North Quartz
Zone and possibly in the area of C Vein.

An IP survey, to be carried out in July, will be over a
picketed grid including B Zone and North Quartz and possibly
one in the area of C Vein. As vou know, no cutting is required
in any of these areas.

Depending on results obtained, the program is subject to
change - I will keep you informed on any significant changes.

Yours verv truly,

N.C. Carter






